
 
 

Sunnyside Neighborhood Association 

Please join us!  
WEDNESDAY, MAY 9, 2018 

7:00 p.m.—8:30 p.m. 
Barberton Grange—9400 NE 72nd Ave., Vancouver WA 

 
Did you know? Sunnyside Neighborhood Association is NOT 
an HOA! 

Neighborhood residents have formed our neighborhood 

association and Clark County’s Neighborhood Relations Coor-

dinator works with us as a liaison for information to be 

shared with citizens. HOA’s are established by a developer 

and pertains to a specific subdivision or project.  Everyone in 

Clark County is in a neighborhood association, though many 

are inactive because no volunteers have stepped forward to 

operate them. Volunteers regularly receive information from 

Clark County so their members can be better informed on 

issues such as annexation plans, new housing or business 

development, etc.  

To get on our mailing list,  

email: sunnysidenava@yahoo.com.  

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU ON  
WEDNESDAY, MAY 9th!!   
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                                                                MEETING AGENDA 

Special Guest:   Julie Olson, Councilmember 

Clark County Public Works & Planning Staff 

Have you noticed all the new apartments and homes being built? 

Have you wondered if our schools and other infrastructure will be 

able to handle all the people who will occupy them?  

Will our already congested roads get more crowded? 

Clark County Councilmember Julie Olson will attend our May 9 

meeting to discuss these issues and how the County is working to address them. She 

ahs asked for staff from Community Planning and Public Works to join her to help 

answer your questions. Hope to see you there on Wednesday, May 9!!  
 

Thanks to all who participated in the Orchards Highland Park cleanup in April! We 

even got some ivy pulled out. We hope to have another cleanup within 2 weeks of 

our next meeting. We also have begun the process of adopting 94th Avenue between 

107th St. and 76th St. as a cleanup project. This will be discussed further at our 

meeting on May 9. Thanks go to Troy Maxey, our newest addition to the Leadership 

Team of Judy, Mary, Jim and Melissa, for initiating this. 
 

Whether you own or rent your home, all are welcome!  

Our neighborhood boundaries are: 

West: NE 50th Ave. to I-205 to Andresen Rd. 

East: SR-503 (117th Ave.) 

North: 119th St. 

South: NE 78th St. from Andresen Rd. to I-205,  

NE 76th St. East of I-205 

Your neighborhood map can be seen on the web at: 
https://gis.clark.wa.gov/ccimages/MapGallery/PDF/

NeighborhoodAssoc_Sunnyside_36x48.pdf 
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